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I. The meeting was called to order at 5:35 pm.
II. Members present were Kate Corbett, Gary Dickerson and Lois Ray, and Library Director, Suzette Chang.
III. Minutes of the last meeting being unavailable, approval was deferred to the next meeting.
IV. Director Chang reported that the Library Staff has completed most of the improvements funded by the USDA Grant. All that remains is to re-position the copy machine and install a customer coin-op tower.
V. Director Chang explained that the OneGas Grant will soon begin implementation. Improvements include computer software, hardware and furniture for the use of visually impaired citizens.
VI. Grand Re-opening is scheduled for April 13, 2019 from 1:00 to 3:00 pm. We have commitments from Barnes & Noble and possibly from Inspirations Tea House. Lois will try to get poster designs from school art classes or else a friend. Kate will try to identify the balloon artist from Red Brick Nights.
VII. A special meeting on the Grand Re-opening has been scheduled for Thursday, February 28 at 5:30 pm.
VIII. The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 pm.
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